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Congratulations Jennifer

	Jennifer Innis will be the new Regional councillor for Albion and Caledon East (Wards 3 and 4 ? Town of Caledon), a position that

I have held for 20 years.

I know that Jennifer shares with me the belief that this commitment is based on community service. I know that she will serve the

community well in the years ahead and the people and the issues are not new to her.

Jennifer, I wish you well as you start your new term and I know that our paths will cross as we continue to serve our town in

different ways. It's important for all of us to work together in harmony for the common good of our beautiful community and its

many challenges.

Richard Whitehead

Regional councillor, Wards 3 and 4

Town of Caledon
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